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Due to inclement weather the 8th grade parent scheduling meeting has been rescheduled 
for Tuesday, February 13th at 7:00pm in Convocation Hall at the high school. 
 
Students interested in participating on the Freshman Track and Field team this spring should pick up paperwork 
in the Middle School main office.  Physical forms are due to Mr. Quigley in the High School athletic department by 
Feb16th.  No athlete can participate until the physical has been approved.  All other team paperwork is due to Mr. 
Smoker in room 244 before the first day of practice. March 12th. If you have any questions please visit the District 
Athletics website or see Mr. Smoker in room 244.  The coaching staff looks forward to a successful season and 
hopes to see you there.    
 
Attention 8th Graders: The High School Marching Band's Color Guard is now forming for the Fall 2018 season. What 
is color guard? The color guard is an artistic sport that combines the elements of dance styles like ballet and jazz with rhythm 
gymnastics, and uses equipment like flags and rifles to visually represent the music being performed by the marching band. No 
experience required - we will teach you everything you need to know at the upcoming basic skill clinics. Clinics will take place in the 
HS Band Room every Monday from 3:00-4:30 PM, beginningFebruary 26. We need you to get involved. See Mr. Siegel in Room 
119 with questions or to learn more about high school color guard!  
 
Attention Cross Country Club members:  Please remember to wear warm clothes, hats, gloves, and sneakers to club on Friday.  
We will be running! 
	
  
Mini-­‐THON	
  is	
  sponsoring	
  a	
  school	
  dance	
  for	
  the	
  3rd	
  consecutive	
  year.	
  The	
  theme	
  is	
  Under	
  the	
  Stars,	
  and	
  the	
  dance	
  is	
  on	
  Thursday,	
  
February	
  15th	
  from	
  6-­‐8	
  pm	
  in	
  the	
  MS	
  cafeteria.	
  A	
  ticket	
  is	
  $5	
  and	
  will	
  be	
  sold	
  at	
  lunches	
  Feb.	
  7th,	
  8th,	
  and	
  9th,	
  12th,	
  and	
  13th.	
  	
   
You	
  must	
  be	
  academically	
  eligible	
  to	
  attend	
  the	
  dance.  
The	
  dress	
  for	
  the	
  dance	
  is	
  casual.	
  Please	
  follow	
  the	
  school	
  dress	
  code.	
  There	
  will	
  be	
  a	
  photo	
  booth	
  and	
  photos	
  may	
  be	
  purchased	
  for	
  $1.	
  
There	
  will	
  also	
  be	
  glow	
  wands,	
  glow	
  necklaces,	
  and	
  glow	
  bracelets	
  on	
  sale	
  at	
  the	
  dance.	
   
 
8th grade students need to have a Sapphire Portal Account set up for scheduling elective courses for grade 9  by Feb. 12th. 
Information to set-up a Sapphire Portal Account is available in the school counseling office.  
 
If you are interested in playing a spring sport, please turn in a PIAA Physical to the Athletic Department by Friday, February 16th.   Tryouts 
will begin March 5, 2018, time & locations to be determined.  PIAA Physicals can be found on our website on the Athletics Page.   If have 
already turned one in for a fall sport, you will still need to complete Section 7 of the physical for re-certification.  For more details, contact 
the Athletic Department at 560-3098 or e-mail Jill Gaissert at GaisseJi@mtwp.net 
 
MTEF is seeking logo contest entries for the Manheim Township Educational Foundation’s Red, White, and Blue Steaks 5K 
and Fun Run to be held Memorial Day 2018.  The logo will be used on all promotional materials and the race t-shirt.  Entries 
must be submitted to MTEF by February 15th.  Please see flyer sent home with students for contest rules. 
 
MTHS is offering a Cyber-Seniors program for all senior citizens interested in learning how to better understand and utilize 
technology! A group of trained high school students will be offering classes in the MT public library. Guests are required to bring 
their own device: iPad or laptop. To sign up or ask questions please contact Sharon Schaefer at 717-291-1733 or 
schaefsh@mtwp.net.  Dates and times are listed below: 
Tuesday February 13th 3:00-4:00 
PLEASE RSVP BY JANUARY 2ND. 2018! 
 
From the Athletic Department:   
Attendance Requirements: To participate in extracurricular activities and interscholastic athletics, a student must be in attendance the 
FULL SCHOOL DAY on the day of the event or activity.   FULL SCHOOL DAY shall mean being in attendance no later than thirty 
minutes after the start of the school day and leaving no earlier than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day. Any student arriving 
later than thirty minutes after the start or leaving more than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day nevertheless may be 
considered to attend a full school day if they submit a late arrival or early dismissal note from a parent/guardian, with an attached 
explanatory note from a physician.   Find the full policy on our website or stop in at the Athletic Department. 
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